
 

 

 
 

Dear Gander Parents and Guardians, 

 

Robert E. Lee High School believes parents and guardians are the key to the educational success 

of students.  Families are a valuable resource in developing the most effective educational plan for 

each student.  As a school, we strive to be a part of the community and a place where families are 

always welcomed. We recognize the need to work with parents and families to accomplish our 

goals of academic achievement and personal growth for each student.  

So, it is with great excitement that we announce our new Gander 101!   

 

What is Gander 101? 

 

Gander 101 is an interactive open-school opportunity for families to engage with our school 

experts about programs, services, and initiatives provided through our great school. 

 

Our first Gander 101 event will focus on STAAR Testing.  The main objective for this event is to 

provide:  

• An overview of STAAR Requirements for Graduation 

• College and Career Corner 

• Informational Sessions for each STAAR Test 

• STAAR Parent Portal Tutorials 

• Test Preparations 

 

Please save the date and make plans to join us on March 17th for this important event.   

 

This event is scheduled from 4:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  Because we know everyone’s schedules vary, 

we have two sessions: the first beginning at 4:00 p.m. and the second beginning at 6:00 p.m. These 

are identical opportunities, so you only need to attend one.   

 

Childcare will be provided along with evening snacks for attendees.  Please sign up and complete 

this parent survey to register for our gift giveaways.   

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us at: 

REL Gander 101 Facebook 

 

Please use the following link to RSVP to our event: 

Gander 101 - A Night with your STAAR Survey 

 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FREL-Gander-101-111347174787029%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ctonara.benard%40gccisd.net%7C8b9ec945d8444ed6957e08d9f563c352%7C983a7afc96ea496b93287310a5b8b524%7C0%7C0%7C637810631093796083%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=grz0kyDUx3mXOiMfWt4dQ8p0LWtJvhEqlwN%2FFmdVNW8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FDSL77V8nGuJ32FFo6&data=04%7C01%7Ctonara.benard%40gccisd.net%7Cead54f29da23413f847108d9f55221cf%7C983a7afc96ea496b93287310a5b8b524%7C0%7C0%7C637810555384229784%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=eVs%2BlbG0G391fgnbPEmMgwFUjhTQVOkA0rJ3jqDQ74Y%3D&reserved=0

